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I strongly oppose the use of any type of spinal manipulation or manipulation of 

exteemities and joints by anyone but Chiropractic Professionals. This is not a 

personal opinion, it is one with professional basis. We train, not only with our 

educational background, but on a day to day basis to deliver the best spinal 

manipulations possible in the safest environment. So many medical professionals 

blame Chiropractic adjustments for injuries, yet you intend to hand it over to those 

(that are referred directly by these same practitioners) to people without training.  

 

I understand that physical therapist are taught some aspects of this, but not at the 

lengths or depths Chiropractors as a professional and whole have been. Not only 

does this take away our abilities to treat patients adequately, you would be handing 

people off for increased injury to people who are not educated enough to deliver this 

type of treatment. 

 

Manipulation of the spine is a relatively invasive (of the alternative care aspects of 

medicine) procedure and needs to be left in the hands of people who understand and 

are trained to do so.  


